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Ref.: SCBD/ABS/VN/SG/78881      3 February 2012 

 

 

NOTIFICATION 

 

Postponement of the Second meeting of the Ad Hoc Open-ended Intergovernmental Committee for 

the Nagoya Protocol on Access and Benefit-sharing (ICNP-2) 

New Delhi, India 

 

 

Dear Madam/Sir, 

 

I wish to inform you that, further to consultations with the Co-Chairs of the Ad Hoc Open-ended 

Intergovernmental Committee for the Nagoya Protocol on Access and Benefit-sharing and with the 

Government of India as the host, the Second meeting of the Intergovernmental Committee (ICNP-2) 

initially planned to be held from 9-13 April 2012 has now been postponed. The new dates and venue of 

the meeting will be announced very shortly.   

 

I regret any inconvenience that this development may cause. 

 

Please accept, Madam/Sir, the assurances of my highest consideration. 

 

 

 

Ahmed Djoghlaf 

Executive Secretary 
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